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Arms Minute a, 1957 

The committee questioned whether Management would a9ree 
to the introdu~tion of the Model 725 with a substitute butt plate 
even for a short period of time. !he Ilion Plant will proceed, 
therefore> on the assumption that it will be necessary to have the 
approved butt plate, and will give this problem special attention 
to prevent a delay in introduction, With this qualification, the 
Ilion Plant submitted the following warehouse schedule for the 
Model 725 in 30/06 caliber: 

Schedule submitted: 

December 

Janua.:ry 

febr\la:ry 

March 

B/27 /tj7 

210 

660 

To replace present rolls will cost approximately $400, 
and the Ilion Plant asked whether it would be satisfactory to 
avoid this cost by using the present rolls until they are worn out, 
and centering the patent legend when new rolls ire procured. 
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